M= 547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

February 24, 2017

VIA E-MAIL
Mr. Tom Stone

RE: 17-FOIA-041 Iowa Pacific Information
Dear Mr. Stone:

We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5
ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On February 10, 2017, we received your request for:

1. All of the costs to Metra, including fuel, track time and crew pay, for trains operated using Iowa
Pacific locomotives and/or cars on the Milwaukee North Line District on 22 June 2014 and 24
August 2014, and on the Rock Island district on 13 May 2015.

2. The revenue actually paid to Metra by ANY party on trains operated using Iowa Pacific
locomotives and/or cars on the Milwaukee North Line District on 22 June 2014 and 24 August
2014, and on the Rock Island district on 13 May 2015.

3. The names and dates of any and all Metra Management staff, including members of the board of
directors, who rode any of the trains operated using Iowa Pacific locomotives and/or cars on the
Milwaukee North Line District on 22 June 2014 and 24 August 2014, and on the Rock Island
district on 13 May 2015.

4. The names and dates and fare payments of any and all Metra Management staff, including
members of the board of directors, who rode any of the trains operated using Iowa Pacific
locomotives and/or cars on the Milwaukee North Line District on 22 June 2014 and 24 August
2014, and on the Rock Island district on 13 May 2015. (“Request™).

In response to your Request, Metra’s Budget Management Analysis & Contract department and the
Accounts Receivable department are providing you with the following information:

Date/Trip Crew Revenue
Compensation

June 22, 2014 $0.00 $1.280.60

August 24, 2014 $922.84 $1.191.80

May 13, 2015 $1,149.92 $2.504.84

After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any records
responsive to that portion of your Request for the names and dates of any and all Metra Management
staff, including members of the board of directors, who rode any of the trains operated using Iowa
Pacific locomotives and/or cars on the Milwaukee North Line District on 22 June 2014 and 24 August
2014, and on the Rock Island district on 13 May 2015 and the names and dates and fare payments of any
and all Metra Management staff, including members of the board of directors, who rode any of the trains
operated using Iowa Pacific locomotives for the above-referenced dates and lines.

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast Illinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation.
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If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Lttt

Sonserese Hatch

Freedom of Information Officer
FOIA@metrarr.com

FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642






